
To go further than we thought possible 
To run faster than we hoped 

To reach higher than we dreamed 
To be the best that we can be. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2023 
 

REMEMBRANCE WEEK 
 

At Moorside, we are honouring and commemorating the Armed Forces community, both past and present, on 
Remembrance Day. This day will form part of our work as a school on Remembrance Week to ensure children can have 
empathy for people’s lives in the past and how events have influenced how we live our lives today. In addition, it also 
helps children to recognise that the Armed Forces are still an important part of our society and that we can remember all 
parts of the community, past and present, by wearing a poppy as a mark of respect.   
 

POPPY APPEAL 2023 
 

By donating to The Royal British Legion, you’re helping us to help those in need 
within the Armed Forces community. We provide support for members of the Royal 
Navy, British Army, Royal Air Force, veterans, and their families. 
 
The Poppy Appeal is the Royal British Legion’s biggest fundraising campaign held 
every year in November, the period of Remembrance. 
 
Each year, an army of volunteers distribute the iconic paper poppies throughout the 
nation, collecting donations in return to help support the vital work carried out for 
the Armed Forces community. 
 

Members of the public wear the paper poppy as a symbol of Remembrance: to remember the fallen Service men 
and women killed in conflict. 

 
In support of this year’s Poppy Appeal we will be selling poppies and other items within the school. Prices will range from a 
minimum of 30p for a poppy and up to a maximum of £1.50 for wristbands, zip pulls and other items.  
 
If you would like for your child to buy an item to raise money towards this appeal, they will be sold around school from 
Tuesday 31st October. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

Miss Cowperthwaite, Miss Jones, Miss Topping, Miss Potts and Miss Taylor 
History Lead Teachers 
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